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Best, 18 March 2020

Dear Parents Guardians,

The criteria relating to the admission of children to childcare have been adjusted by the
government:

Children may be cared for if one or both parents work in a crucial profession or vital
processes.

Of course, the guideline remains valid that children should be free of symptoms (no colds, no
fever, no runny nose, no cough). If these symptoms appear during the childcare period, we
will contact you immediately.

The play-schools will remain closed.

The following applies to VSO (before school care) and BSO (after school care)
VSO: from 5.45 - 8.30 am your children can come to us.
After-school care: from 14.00 - 18.30 your children can come to us.

For childcare during school hours, please contact the relevant school.

We offer this care from Monday 23 March.

We ask you to indicate yourself per email when you want to use this.

We would like to hear this before Friday March 20 noon. After this we can no longer
guarantee you a place.

If you have any questions or comments, please let us know.

With best regards,
Debbie Beunis
Kinderopvang Little People



